
South Valley Water Reclamation Facility 

Notice Inviting Bids 

 

2025 DAFT Rehabilitation Project 

 

South Valley Water Reclamation Facility is inviting interested parties to bid on the Work 

to rehabilitate two biofilters.  Interested parties must attend a mandatory prebid meeting  

to be held on October 6, 2025 at 2 PM at the South Valley Water Reclamation Facility 

Administration Building located at 7495 South 1300 West, West Jordan, UT 84084. 

 

Bids are due no later than Tuesday, October 14, 2025 at 2:00 PM and must be delivered 

in a sealed envelope and received at the SVWRF office.  Bid Documents are available 

from www.svwater.com under Engineering and from State of Utah’s Online Procurement 

System (U3P).  Contact Taigon Worthen at 801-566-7711 or by e-mail at 

tworthen@svwater.com, for further information. 

http://www.svwater.com/

